
MINUTES OF THE SVPOA GENERAL MEETING – JULY 20, 2022 

 

President Ed Steil called the meeting to order at 3:00 P.M. 

The meeting began with a prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Opening comments (Steil) 

President Steil reported on the success of Sky Valley’s July 4th Celebrations held on July 2nd.  All the City’s 
events had outstanding participation and a great time was had by all attending.  The POA’s Pancake 
Breakfast had an attendance of 356. 

President Steil also reminded attendees that POA dues are now due on January 1 and must be received 
by March 31 each year for the member to be included in the POA Member Directory. 

Presentations 

State of the City Address (Mayor Hollie Steil) 

The Mayor of Sky Valley, Hollie Steil, presented the State of the City address, entitled Exciting Times in 
Sky Valley.  The Mayor began by reviewing the vision and mission of Sky Valley.  Her remarks focused on 
infrastructure improvements, grants secured, real estate developments and construction, and projects 
in progress.  A link to the full presentation by the Mayor and special project committee representatives 
have been included on the SVPOA website. 

Announcements 

Next Meeting 

Next month’s general meeting will be held on Thursday, August 18th, instead of Wednesday so as not to 
conflict with the Sid Weber Memorial Cancer Fund Golf Tournament. 

 

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:00 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roberta Walton 


